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Date of Issue: Wednesday 8th January 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
At Catshill First School and Nursery, we are always looking at ways we can improve 
learning for the children.  With that in mind, I am writing to you about a new 
initiative in maths.  
 
We are introducing Key Instant Recall Facts with the children right from Nursery to 
Year 4. This means that in every half term we will have a focus on a Key Instant 
Recall Fact (or KIRFs for short) in our maths lessons. I wanted to share these KIRFs 
directly with you so you will be able to look at the skills your child is working on 
each half term and help your child with them at home. Any reinforcement you can 
do at home is really useful.    
 
I have put the KIRFs for all year groups on the back of this letter to help whatever 
year your child is in.  Feel free to start with the previous year’s KIRFS should your 
child need that support. 
 
If you would like any further information on the KIRFs or any other area of maths 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support in maths. 
 

Sam Stacey (Maths lead) 
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